
 

 
 

 

Monday, February 28th, 2022 

 

 

 

       As the multicultural and transnational Editorial Board of In Other Words, we firmly believe that 

we all belong to one nation, humanity. 

 

       We are writing to express our support to the State University of Trade and Economics in Kiev, 

its staff and students, during the military aggression of Ukraine. We wish all Ukrainian people peace 

and safety. 

 

        War is never the solution, but the problem. 

 

       

 

In solidarity 

 

Cornelia Ilie, Sweden 

Paola Giorgis, Italy 

Ivanka Mavrodieva, Bulgaria 

Victoria Odeniyi, UK 

Bilyana Todorova, Bulgaria 

Andrea C. Valente, Brazil/Canada 

Ioanna Vovou, Greece 

 

 


